
 
Global Goalkeepers Meeting 

7th March at 2.15pm 

 

Present 

Representatives from Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 

 

Agenda 

● Leaves and litter update; 

● Future projects; 

● Craft Exhibition; 

● AOB. 

 

Comments and Actions 

● The litter pickers have returned and are in school! Global Goalkeepers to continue 

their wonderful work with keeping school looking tidy; 

● Now that Spring is here, we can once again turn our attention to the school allotment. 

All agreed it was important to grow as much produce as possible to use in the 

kitchen. This reduces food miles and has a positive impact on the environment! 

● Mrs Orrick is in charge of organising the allotment. Global Goalkeepers to meet with 

Mrs orrick this week and agree a timetable for all classes to visit and begin work on 

this season’s growing. 

● It was raised that school could have more flowers around the grounds to help support 

pollinators and make our setting more beautiful. Mrs Hart explained Mrs Morphet’s 

wonderful idea of using old wellies as planters and the Global Goalkeepers were all 

keen to get involved! 

● Mrs Hart to prepare a ParentMail asking for donations of old wellies. 

● At the next meeting, GGs to write a letter asking local garden centres for donations of 

bedding plants and compost. 

● Mrs Hart introduced the upcoming craft exhibition at St. Andrew’s and her idea that 

we could produce some ‘craftivism’ to draw attention to the issue of global warming. 

GGs to gather ideas of possible craft projects that meet this brief and bring ideas to 

the next meeting. 

 

The next meeting of the Global Goalkeepers will be on Monday 14th March at 2.15pm 


